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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages Member States and relevant subnational
governmental bodies and agencies to ensure the allocation of funding for the
establishment of appropriate institutions, including by establishing permanent
linguist positions, to promote the conservation, revitalization, use and
development of indigenous languages. Particular attention should be given to
languages at risk of extinction.
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